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From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, October 19, 2018 2:23 PM


To: Barbara Byrne


Cc: J. Stuart; Garwin Yip


Subject: Re: White House memo on CA water....


The white house announcements page has a fact sheet posted but not the memo.


H


On Fri, Oct 19, 2018 at 1:34 PM Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov> wrote:


Not a whole lot of detail, and no link to


memo: https://www.sacbee.com/news/state/california/article220320230.html


Nothing up (as of 1:32pm) here: https://www.whitehouse.gov/news/


--

Barb Byrne


Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: 916-930-5612

barbara.byrne@noaa.gov


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


*


--
Howard L. Brown

Senior Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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